
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
AUTHORIZE the Contra Costa County Fire Protection District to dedicate Fire Station #70
to the memory of Fire Captain Matt Burton and Fire Engineer Scott Desmond who were lost
in the Line of Duty on July 21, 2007. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
Negligible costs involve the acquisition of a plaque and engraving services. 

BACKGROUND: 
On April 17, 2017, the Contra Costa County Fire Protection District Advisory Fire
Commission voted in favor of dedicating the new Fire Station #70 in the City of San Pablo
to the memory of Fire Captain Matt Burton and Fire Engineer Scott Desmond who were lost
in the Line of Duty on July 21, 2007. 

APPROVE OTHER 
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Action of Board On:   06/13/2017 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, Director
Candace Andersen, Director
Diane Burgis, Director
Karen Mitchoff, Director
Federal D. Glover, Director

Contact:  Jeff Carman, Fire
Chief (925) 941-3500

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered
on the minutes of the Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    June  13, 2017 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of
Supervisors
 
By: June McHuen, Deputy

cc:
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To: Contra Costa County Fire Protection District Board of Directors

From: Jeff Carman, Chief, Contra Costa County Fire Protection District

Date: June  13, 2017

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Dedication of New Fire Station #70 in San Pablo


